Sandstone Creek Club Covid 19 Precautions Winter 2020/21
· Masks are required at all times when in the lobby and common areas, including halls, elevators, locker rooms and in the pool area when not in the pool. 
· Social distancing is encouraged; please do not get closer than 6 feet to other guests. 
· Only one person per party may enter lobby and come to front desk for check in, others please wait in the car or outside. 
· Early check in is discouraged, rooms are guaranteed at 4 pm and not before. On check in Saturdays we need all of the time that we have to properly clean and sanitize your rooms. Winter is our busiest season and we do not have enough space for everyone to safely wait inside for keys. If you arrive early you can do your paperwork and then you will be asked to leave and come back at 4. This is for the health and safety of our guests and our staff. 
· We will be running both ski shuttles at once this winter so that there is one leaving every 15 minutes. They will have reduced maximum capacities. Please understand that this is necessary to prevent the spread of Covid 19, be patient and kind to our drivers and front desk staff. We will go to a sign up system if necessary. 
· Our pool and large hot tub are open with reduced capacity. The small hot tub, steam room and sauna are closed. Locker rooms are open with masks required at all times. 
· The exercise room is open, but only one person or related party at a time. Please wipe down the equipment before and after use with wipes provided. 
· The game room is open, with only one related party at a time. 
· We ask that you do not ride the elevator with someone you do not know. Masks are required in all elevators at all times. 
· High touch unnecessary items such as throw pillows, decorative bedding, etc. have been removed from all rooms. The amount of dishes, glasses, silverware, etc. in kitchens has been reduced. However, you can request kitchen items that you feel you need. 
· By mandate housekeeping is not allowed in occupied rooms, so there will be no midweek clean. There will be mid-week towel and linen exchanges though. We ask that you put your dirty ones in the bags provided in the hall and we will replace it with a bag of clean ones. This happens on Wednesdays. If you are staying over into the next week, you will get a towel and linen exchange on Sunday. No additional housekeeping will be done. 
· Maintenance is not allowed in occupied rooms either, so if you have a maintenance item, please call the front desk and you will be provided with the what you need to correct the issue. Maintenance will only come in your room if there is a critical issue. 
· S’mores will still be served in the lobby on Wednesday afternoon, but the Welcome Lunch/Dinner and Ice Cream Social will no longer happen. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please be aware that you must now make reservations to ski at all Vail Resorts locations. For more information on this please go to snow.com or epicpass.com.
By adhering to this plan we can all stay healthy, stay open and enjoy another beautiful Vail winter. We thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation and look forward to skiing you soon! 

